
 

FURNACE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

NOTES OF ZOOM MEETING OF 25th February 2021 

PRESENT: Lynda Syed (Chair), Councillor Sandy Taylor, Mark Boston, Ruth 

Tott, Sharon MacInnes  

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE:  Phil Whale, Anne and Ronnie Dodd 

FEEDBACK FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 

MB requested notes from Breedon mtg. LS to circulate 

Question why no movement on replacing the plaque that was vandalised. SM to 

email SCIO about this. 

Defib has been checked by Phil and is good.  

TRESURERS REPORT 

Balance of £2669.62 in the Community Council Account. This includes: 

£536.27 grant money remaining from Foundation Scotland to spend on the 

community during Covid 19.  

£45 will come out of this to pay for Zoom account. 

POLICE ISSUES 

?????? 

ROADS 

Councillor Sandy Taylor has raised the hope that both Queen Elizabeth and the 

main road running through the village down to Quarry Road will manage to get 

onto the 2021/2022 Capital Expenditure Programme. This would be welcome.  

ENVIRONONMENTAL ISSUES 

The Community Council extends thanks to Seonaid Clark and Andrew for their 

days spent doing a massive clean up along the shore.  

Green Gym has been temporarily put on hold due to Covid restrictions. MB raised 

possible problem of vandalism. Thought that training sessions would be 



implemented to ensure both young and older residents know how to use equipment 

correctly.  

LS keen to develop the piece of land on Queen Elizabeth for a community growing 

area.  

ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Secretary role needs filling. RT said she would do the minutes until a secretary has 

been voted in.  

AGM due to be held by end of June.   

 

NEXT Zoom MEETING - THURSDAY April 22nd. This is a public meeting. If 

you want to get involved or just Zoom in to see what’s being discussed please 

contact ccinfur@gmail.com A zoom invite will be emailed to you within 24 hours 

of the meeting.  
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